
 Hardecker 
Headlines 

Independent Baptist Missionaries to Taguig 

City, Philippines sent by Mt. Zion Baptist 

Church, Brogue, PA. 

1 Thess. 5:25 “Brethren, pray for us.” November 2022 

PRAISE REPORTS: 

1. Praise God for a good increase in 

attendance. Many of our regular 

attenders are bringing their friends 

and relatives to the services. 

2. Praise the Lord for some of our Sun-

day School children stepping up and 

attending the church services. 

3. Praise God for a wonderful “Night of 

Thanksgiving” mid-week service. 

4. Praise the Lord for providing a place 

for Sis. Bambi to live and work. The 

Lord opened up a place for her to 

restart her business and livelihood. 

She will live close to our church 

meeting place. She asked me relay 

her thanks to you for praying for her. 

5. Praise God for safety, strength, and 

provisions to be able to prepare 

some special events and treats for 

the children and young people in the 

up-coming Christmas season. 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

1. Pray for the families of our Sunday 

School children. We know of siblings 

that have been incarcerated because 

of theft. One boy had his left eye 

poked by a knife while he and his 

brother were horsing around. The 

darkness is thick in this community 

BUT praise God the light of the glori-

ous Gospel shines the brightest. We 

help where we can, but the most 

important thing is being a faithful 

witness, patiently loving them and 

speaking to them about the Lord.  

2. Pray for a harvest of souls. We have 

been sowing and watering and we 

are anticipating a great harvest of 

souls - our prayer is that many who 

hear the preaching and teaching of 

God’s word would get saved. 

3. Pray for spiritual growth and revival. 

www.hardecker.com - for our most cur-

rent contact information, including rele-

vant dates, mini-updates, and more, visit 

our personal webpage. Thank you! 

Psalm 69:30 

“I will praise the name of God with a song, and 

will magnify him with thanksgiving.” 

We thank God for who He is! 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Happy Thanksgiving! We praise God for your faithfulness in prayers for our 

missions work here in Tuktukan, Taguig City and surrounding villages. We know we 

can count on your love and prayers. The Lord has been blessing our Sundays with an 

increase in attendance among the young people. Many of them have been returning and 

sticking with the AM services after Sunday School. Above are pictures of some of the 

“older” children that are involved in their respective “Salvation Class.” Please pray that 

they would get serious about things of God, and that they would come to a saving 

knowledge of the Lord Jesus Christ. It was wonderful to be able to bless them with 

some gently used clothes, and plenty of treats and surprises for being faithful in attend-

ance, and memorizing Bible verses. Please don’t stop praying for us and for souls to be 

saved, baptized, and added to His assembly. God bless you! 

Sis. Amielle teaches the young ladies’ 

Salvation Class. 

Bro. RJay teaches the young men's    

Salvation Class. 

Marcia and some of the ladies enjoying a few 

rounds of “Tenzi.” 

We are so thankful to God for the return of our 

“Night of Thanksgiving” Special Mid-Week Service. 

There was plenty of food and fun, followed by 

some singing, and preaching of God’s Word. 

Chess anyone? Bro. RJay 

and WT were at it again. 

Joseph, Trisha, & Genica 

are having a blast. 

Sis. Bambi 


